
 

HURST HILL PRIMARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Street, Coseley, Bilston West Midlands, WV14 9AJ  

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs R Keen | Head of School: Mrs C Johnson 

Telephone: 01384 818845 Email: info@hurst-hill.dudley.sch.uk  

Website: www.hursthillprimaryschool.com        

 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have exciting news to share regarding our forest school.   
 
We have just received confirmation that Wates are kindly supporting us to renovate the whole area 
this week. We are very lucky that they have chosen us and are volunteering their funds, time and 
efforts to transform our grounds, so our children can enjoy their outdoor learning safely.    
 
As a result, for this week only, there will be no access to the lower playground from the left hand 
side of the school office. When dropping off and collecting your child, please go around the right side 
of the building (past the hall, staff car park and tech central) to reach the classroom doors. Nursery 
children will be dropped off and collected from the main school office.  
 
We expect the work to last for around a week and we will be sharing the pictures of the 
transformation of the area. 
 
Thank you for supporting us to keep everyone safe during these works. 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
Head of School  
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